
 
 

CRESCENTA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
2700 Foothill Boulevard 
La Crescenta, California 

Notice of Site Visit of the Board of Directors 
of the Crescenta Valley Water District 

 
To be held on Thursday, July 26, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Location:  4103 Lowell Ave. 

La Crescenta, CA 91214 
Posted: July 25, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
A majority of the Board of Directors will attend a site visit at 4103 Lowell Ave. to 
participate in the dedication ceremony for Well No. 2. No Board action will be taken. 
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